

Our Redeemer Lutheran Church

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

Happy September! I hope you enjoyed your summer and it was full of memories! We are gearing up for the fall and have been busy planning away.

Confirmation begins October 4th with an optional dinner at 6 and class beginning at 6:30. Class will be done at 8 PM. We will have an informational meeting on September 27th at 6 PM. At this meeting we will go over expectations, goals, requirements, and more. Handouts and registration forms will be available on and after this date.

We're going back to Feed My Starving Children & Valleyfair this year on September 23rd! We will be leaving the church at 10 AM and returning to the church by 10:30 PM. Cost is \$35 and friends are always welcome! Space is limited due to FMSC availability so register soon at: https://form.jotform.com/232004206376143

Check out the 23-24 Jr. High Ministry Brochure for the calendar, and the event and programming details. You can also find all the information on the church website (listed below) or on our social media pages. I will also be sending out information via email. If you are not receiving my emails and would like to please contact me!

If you have any questions before the meeting on September 27 at 6, I can be reached via email at youthorlc@gmail.com or via phone at 320.629.2985.

Blessings,

Leigha Lange Director of Children, Youth, and Family Ministry Our Redeemer Lutheran Church www.orlcpc.com Ph. (320)629-2985